
 

3rd September 2021 

         

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Year 4 – Autumn Term – Important Information 

 

We hope you have all had a relaxing summer holiday. 

 

 P.E days are Tuesday and Friday.  Please wear your P.E kit and suitable 

footwear on these days. 

 Morning snack and mid-morning snack will be provided for all children.  A 

voluntary contribution of £1 per week would be gratefully received.  Should 

there be surplus funds, these will be used to purchase further resources for 

the class. 

 Please be mindful we are a nut and banana free school.  Examples of foods 

not acceptable in packed lunches are chocolate spread and cereal bars, as 

these may contain traces of nuts. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to a great Autumn Term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 Year 4 Team 

Year 4 Team 


